
In support of International Women in Engineering Day, BAE Systems will be providing 
budding female Engineers with the opportunity to take part in a week long Virtual 
Work Experience Programme, with aspirations to engage and inspire the next 
generation of BAE Systems employees. 

Taking place from Monday 24 June – Friday 28th June, participants will see a range of 
sectors and functions from across the business come together to offer insight and 
experience to young people aged 14 to 18 years old. 

This female focused programme, offers participants access to a variety of live 
sessions with female engineers,An engineering based student project and a series of 
employability modules. All of those who complete the programme will be awarded a 
Silver Industrial Cadet certificate from the Engineering Development Trust.  

If you know a young person who is keen to learn more about life at BAE 
Systems, they can register to attend the virtual work experience sessions by 
visiting: 

https://www.baesystems.com/en/careers/careers-in-the-uk/getting-
ready-for-work/work-experience  
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